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1.  How is my child chosen for reading services?
Students are chosen based on scores from DIBELS
testing and teacher referrals.
2.  How long will my child receive reading services?
Reading groups are formed in the fall and winter after DIBELS testing.  Students can be added or dismissed based on needs and progress.  Some students may have reading services all year.
3.  How many children are in each reading group?
First and second grade groups usually have six or less students.  Kindergarten groups usually have four or less students.
4.  What will my child be missing when he/she attends the pull out reading group?
Classroom teachers are aware of each student’s schedule and plan accordingly.  Often times classroom teachers may have whole class silent reading or read alouds.  Never will a reading student miss a fundamental part of instruction such as math.
5. How will I know how my child is doing?
Reading teachers send home progress notes with the classroom report cards.  Reading teachers are usually present during parent conferences.


